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I stand in vehement opposition to this bill. The building, manufacture and repair of 

firearms and their accessories and accoutrements by private citizens is and always 

has been an accepted and inherent right and practice predating even the Constitution 

that prohibits any legislation of this type or any other. 

This is, again, a blatant overreach of legislative authority and in violation of Supreme 

Court ruling. 

Step back and get in your lane. 

 


